
Town Manager’s Update 
January 13, 2022

 
 
Announcements 
 

•  Starting February 1, there will be a change to what is accepted as part of the single stream 
recycling.  We will no longer be able to accept #3, #4, #6, or #7 plastics.   
Those plastics should be disposed in the trash stream. 

•  The skating rink at Watson Park is open for the season – as long as temperatures continue to 
cooperate.  The rink is lit from 4:30 to 9:00 each evening. 

 
 
Town Manager’s Report 

• The Town is actively going through the hiring process for 7 firefighters.  We have candidates 
in varying stages of the hiring process and are considering several candidates. The Town 
does have a nepotism policy, so we will not be offering positions to family members of 
current employees unless we have assurances in place to avoid conflicts of interest and 
supervision of them by a family member. 

 
 We have 2 that start January 24th, 1 in the last phase of the background check, 1 half way 
 through the background check. This should take care of the positions approved related to  the 
 Safer grant. Additionally, we have one candidate who has been extended a  Conditional Offer 
 who we are waiting to hear back from.  We have 2 other openings and are considering 
 candidates for those positions.   

 


